
**POLUA Transfer Station will open on Saturday!!**
Beginning Saturday, May 7, 2022 the transfer station 

will open from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm. and will open 
every other Saturday following this date. 

If you have any questions, you may contact the 
Transfer Station at 505-350-2940 or the POLUA 

CSR at 505-552-9631.


